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1.0 Summary 
 
1.1 This report provides an update for members on the open question and answer 

session for constituents in the Oban, Lorn and the Isles area. 

2.0 Recommendations 

2.1 Members are recommended to note the content of this report. 

3.0 Detail 
 
3.1 An open question and answer session at which Councillors of the Oban South 

and the Isles and Oban North and Lorn wards took questions from members 
of the public took place on 3rd February 2015 at the Corran Halls, Oban.  This 
meeting was arranged as agreed by the Area Committee at their meeting on 
10th December 2014. 

 
3.2 This open question and answer session was notified to members of the public 

in the Oban, Lorn and the Isles area by means of public posters and by e-mail 
notification being passed to local Community Councils with a request that the 
arrangements be further passed on to local people. 

 
3.3 Members may wish to consider whether it would be useful for such meetings 

to take place on further occasions.  It should be noted by members that it is 
not possible for the Council to provide administrative support at these 
meetings.   

 
 

4.0 Conclusion 
 

Members are asked to note the content of this report. 
  



 
5.0 Implications 
 

  Policy -  none 
 Financial -  none 
Legal -  none 
HR -  none 
Equalities -  none 
Risk -  none 
Customer Service – none  
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For further information contact:  Graeme B. Forrester, Area Committee Manager, 
Kilmory, Lochgilphead PA31 8RT, tel: 01546 604197, e-mail: 
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